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Downsell Primary School

Newsletter
summer Term 2 - 16.07.2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am sure you will have all watched the England vs Italy game last weekend. It was
disappointing that England did not win. However, we cannot fault the hard work and
determination of the squad. led by Gareth Southgate. They have made the country
proud and given us hope! The team have been brilliant role models!

This week has been the last full week at Downsell Primary School. Next week we will
break up for the summer holidays. The children will now know their teachers and

classes for next year. | hope that they will be excited and pleased!

We are looking forward to our Y6 children enjoying their last couple of weeks at
school with the events we have planned for them!

Take care and see you soon.

Mr Chetty

Well done to the classes who had the top 3 attendance percentages last week, you
are amazing! Keep coming in to school and keep learning!

Year 2 - Jacqueline Wilson - 96% -

Year 3 - Anne Fine - 96%
Year 5 - Michael M - 96% -
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We are really looking forward to our Year 6 Graduation, Prom and Sleepover!
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Reminder: We are pleased to let you know that we will be having our usual end of
year class parties and these will take place in the afternoon of Wednesday 21st
July (in class bubbles).

Teachers/children will not be required to bring food/drink like usual to lower the
risk of any COVID transmission. Therefore, we are asking if parents/carers could
kindly donate £1 on the day of Wednesday 21st July. This will be to the cost of
food/party snacks that will be purchased by the school office.

Children can wear non-uniform on the end of year party day.

oo IllediGe Tiou

If you are bringing medication to school for your child, please ensure that is is
prescribed by a doctor. We will not be able to give your child medication at
school if it is an over the counter medication.

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUBS

This year we will be running a summer holiday club that is open to all of our
children. If your child has free school meals, (not universal free school
meals) the club will be free for your child to attend. If you child does not
have free school meals, the cost of the activity club will be £15 per day.
The club will consistent of games, learning and lunch for all children. | am
sure it will be an enjoyable experience for all. | am pleased that our own
staff will be running this club and so it will be familiar to Downsell Primary
School children. If you would like to book a place for your child at the
summer club, please visit the Waltham Forest website where it is advised to
sign up. We will not be taking bookings for the club in the school office.



